
Class of 2024
Extra Graduation Ticket Request

Congratulations Mercy High School Class of 2024! Each graduate will receive 8
admission tickets for the June 2nd graduation ceremony at the Detroit Opera House,
with the option of requesting additional tickets. Graduates do not need a ticket for the
ceremony.

Please complete this extra ticket request form and return it to the Reception Area. Your
daughter will be notified when tickets are available for pick-up.

Student Graduate Name:

Student Graduate Adviser:

Number of Extra Tickets Requested: ______

Parent Printed Name:

Parent Signature:

Date: _____________________

In order to receive graduation tickets, students must have fulfilled all graduation obligations,
including:

● 40 Service Hours and a reflection paper
● All financial obligations paid in full
● No outstanding detentions
● Senior Exit Survey

Please note: The last day to request extra graduation tickets is Tuesday, May 28, 2024.

No tickets will be processed on May 23, Mercy Day of Celebration.


